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Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

News
Who’s who?

Mrs Macey
Reception teacher

I teach in Apple class
(Reception). I am 
passionate about the
development of young 
children and this makes
every new academic year
different and exciting! I also enjoy getting to 
know our new families and welcome them into 
our school community. I have lived in the 
Cranleigh area all my life and enjoy walking in 
our lovely countryside which we are so lucky to 
have on our doorsteps! I also enjoy doing yoga, 
trying out new recipes, gardening and reading.

Ewhurst

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

Achoooo…
At this time of year, we are using so many 
tissues – it would be incredibly helpful if 
families were able to donate a box or two to 
the school office as our stocks are very low. 
Many thanks.

Thank you for all your support over the past week.
Your patience and understanding has been much
appreciated. I would like to ask you all to continue
to watch out for symptoms and notify the office if
your child is having a PCR test.

The school are delighted that Mrs Dyer’s departing
donation, a new bench for the children has arrived
and it is absolutely beautiful! A great way to
remember and mark such a long standing member
of Ewhurst School.

The library will be open after half term again! We
would like to open it for parents to help children
change books in the morning and after school,
however we need to request that parents stay in
the library in the morning and not wander down to
the cloakrooms/classrooms as staff are busy
preparing. We are looking for a few parents from
each class to become Librarians (labelling books,
sorting shelves etc). If you are interested in this
voluntary role please let the office know.

As you all know we have a job share in Year 1 and
Year 2. In order to allow parents to meet both the
beginning and end of the week teachers we have
changed drop in dates to alternate between
Mondays and Fridays.

Parent consultations will be taking place after half
term. We would like to try a blended approach this
time offering face to face appointments for all 3
classes on Wednesday 17th November and virtual
appointments for Apple and Holly on Tuesday 16th

and Cherry on Thursday 18th November. Booking
will be available after half term. Mrs McConnell

Just a reminder:
Thurs 21.10. School finishes for half term 

at 3pm
Fri 22.10. School closed
25.-29.10. Half term
Mon 1.11. INSET Day
Tues 2.11. Children back at school

It is wonderful to see so 
many children reading at 
home – keep up the 
great work!
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Autumn Term 2021

October
Mon 18th NSPCC Assembly
Tues 19th Individual School Photos
Thurs 21st Celebration Assembly with Holly 

class parents @9.15 
Thurs 21st Year 1 Forest Schools
Thurs 21st PTA Tuck Stop
Fri 22nd School closed
w/c 25th Half term

November
Mon 1st INSET Day
Tues 2nd Children back at school
Thurs 4th Year 2 Forest Schools
Fri 5th Celebration Assembly with Apple 

class parents @9.15
Fri 5th PTA Tuck Stop
Mon 8th Drop ins Holly and Cherry class
Wed 10th Advent Workshop –Cherry Class
Thurs 11th Open Full Governing Body Meeting
Fri 12th Mufti Day – Children in Need
Fri 12th Drop ins Apple class
Tues 16th Parent consultation 
Wed 17th Parent consultation 
Thurs 18th Parent consultation
Thurs 18th Year 1 Forest Schools
Fri 19th PTA Tuck Stop
Wed 24th Pied Piper Theatre Performance 
Thurs 25th Year 2 Forest Schools
Fri 26th Drop ins all classes
December
Thurs 2nd Year 1 Forest Schools 
Fri 3rd PTA Tuck Stop
Mon 6th Drop ins Holly and Cherry class
Fri 10th Christmas jumper day and Christmas 

lunch
Fri 10th Drop ins for Apple class
Thurs 16th PTA Christmas lunch
Fri 17th End of term, pick up @1.30

Spring Term 2022

January
Tues 4th INSET Day
Weds 5th Children back in school

Awards – 15/10/2021 - Home reading
Star of the Week
Apple Holly Cherry
Alfred Noah Lilian
Headteacher’s Award
Apple Holly Cherry
William W Arabella Lily
Dagny Alexander Charlie
Darcey George Imogen

Christmas Cards
If you haven’t yet  returned your Christmas card 
order please hand it to the office latest by 
Tuesday 19th . All payments to be made to the 
PTA account also by 19th October: 
Acc: Ewhurst School PTA
Sort code: 40-18-50
Acc no.: 11395556

My Bookman (former the Book People) have left 
a selection of books in the library for you to have 

a look and order. This collection will change 
every two weeks. 

Do have a look during the drop in’s. 
It is a family run business and they promise to be 

cheaper than Amazon.

School photos next week Tuesday 19th October
All children to come in school uniform. Holly 
and Cherry class are bringing their PE kit to 
school and change for the afternoon.
Photos with non-Ewhurst school siblings at 
8:30am, all other sibling photos are done during 
the day. 

Early Bird and Explorers
Thank you to everyone who’s booking forms 
have been returned. To help us with our 
planning  we would appreciate your returned 
forms by Monday 18th October

Christmas pudding orders
The order forms are going out today. Please 
place your order by returning the form to the 
office before school closes for half term on 
Thursday next week.  Online payment to Acc: 
Ewhurst School PTA, Sort code: 40-18-50
Acc no.: 11395556 Ref: “X-mas Puds”.
Collection from school beginning of December.


